Harwich Bikeways Committee Meeting

Wednesday, May 16, 2018;  5:00 p.m.

Harwich Community Center
100 Oak Street, Harwich, MA 02645


Attendees:  Fran Salewski, Bruce Paige, Andrew Docken.


The members briefly discussed the progress being made (in conjunction with the Chatham Committee) vis-a-vis a logo for the OCRT.


The Committee recognized that Steve Wardle from the Chatham Committee had made progress toward an acceptable handheld map of the OCRT.  Fran opined his preference for a two-fold map.  The group acknowledged that the eventually agreed-upon map would need to put on the town (and possibly other) website(s).  


The members remarked that the new bridge over the Bass River might eventually be dedicated by the governor and/or other dignitary, so it was suggested to keep vigilant for this.


The attendees remarked that member Eric Levy would be in charge of this newly extended part of the CCRT, and thus related trail maintenance issues would fall to him.


Re. trail markers / numbering, it was agreed that numbering should start at the rotary and head easttoward Chatham.  It was suggested that Chatham would then continue this numbering within their town limits.  Bruce remarked that there is unfortunately some conflicting numbering on the Harwich side.
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